After leading fellow parishioners twice previously Richard & Jennifer Tutin look forward to hosting

tours including Oberammergau in 2020. They look forward to meeting new friends but also
welcoming those who have travelled with them before and sharing this magical “1 in 10” year
experience.

We are pleased to offer two tour options in 2020

ALBATROSS
Tours

Come share our love of Europe

Alpine Adventure
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The Reformation

20 Days Departing June 2020 11 Days Departing August 2020

For more information, contact Jenny Gregg at
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